The English Department at the Zulfi College of Education has held an Honoring Ceremony
The English Department at the Zulfi College of Education has held an honoring ceremony in the presence of the Dean of the Zulfi College of Education Dr. Abdullah bin Khalifa Suwaiket, the college deputies, the departments heads and Al-Sheikh Dr. Abdull Attayar. The English Department welcomed the new members and congratulated Mr. Omar bin Ahmed Alkhnini – the instructor at the department – for getting his Master's degree in linguistics from the University of Southern Illinois in the United States. The Department head Dr Abdulkarim bin Saji Alharbi welcomed the attendees and introduced his new colleagues. He also congratulated Professor Omar Alkhnini on his Master’s. Then His Excellency the Dean together with Al-Sheikh Dr. Abdullah Attayar honored Professor Omar with a shield. They also honored Professor Sami Zaarir, the department head for the past two years, who in his turn received a shield on the occasion. The Dean appreciated such a gesture and praised the English Department achievements.










The Rector’s Meeting with the New Students in the First Semester of the Academic Year 1435 AH / 1436 AH
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Rector has met with the new students in the first semester of the academic year 1435 AH / 1436 AH. The meeting has been organized by the student activities Unit at the theater of the colleges’ complex in the University campus of the Zulfi province, after earlier announcements for the event in all the college corridors and through text messages. The faculty members were asked to accompany the students to the theater so they attend the meeting and benefit from the Rector’s advices and guidance. And for the purpose of motivating the students to attend the event, certain prizes have been set for them, in collaboration with the Student Affairs Deanship, including smart mobiles devices. The meeting was successful; the students listened attentively to the Rector’s speech, and then discussed the problems they may face in the beginning of their university study with the college deputy for Student Affairs who covered certain important issue like the importance of having high scores at the beginning of the university year. After that, the students’ awards were distributed. We, in our turn, thank the Rector for his interest in the students’ future and his keenness to satisfy all their needs and requirements.





